
   

                                                                                                                                                                    
 
 

We usually meet at the Cambridge Bowling Club, Howtree Place, Floreat (near the Forum), at 7.10 am for 7.30 am. 
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Our next Rotary Meeting: Wednesday, 1 September 

   Speaker: Andrew Reynolds                                  Topic: Restoration of the New Norcia Bells 
 

On Duty 1/09/21: 

Speaker intro & thanks: Peter Wagner                                                                  Set up/Pack up: Peter Burns 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 

• There is a School Assembly and Peace Pole Ceremony at Churchlands Primary School in Cromarty Road on 
Friday 3rd September 2021 at 8.45 for 9.00 am. Please see Pres. Jeremy’s email dated 20th August and respond 
accordingly if you can. Also please see Jeremy’s email of 26th August for other Ceremonies as well. 

• Please remember that we have been invited to join the Scarborough Club for their usual meeting on 9th 
September; this will be at 6.45 am at the Surf Life Saving Club, 164 The Esplanade, Scarborough. The Speaker 
is Dale Alcock, and interested Members should chat with Pres. Jeremy to get further information. This will be 
in addition to our normal meeting on 8th September (see below). 

Coming up soon: Wednesday, 8 September 

Speakers: DG Dee Buckland; Jonathan Weir; Rory Beattie                              Topics: Various 

On Duty 8/09/21: 

Speaker intro & thanks: Pres. Jeremy; Frank Nathan                     Set up/Pack up: Mike Mullin 

NEWS FROM OUR LAST MEETING 
We had an unusual get together this week in the form of a visit to the WA Museum Boola Bardip – a very pleasant 
outing organised by the Social Committee. Sixteen Members, including Rory Beattie and John Travlos, came along and 
13 were accompanied by their wives. There were two Honorary Members present – Leonie Pearse and Susan Bursill – 
making up the total complement of 30 attendees. We were divided into two groups of roughly the same number, and 
each group was led by a guide who was assisted by a Museum volunteer. Ours was a Highlights Tour which was an 
hour long and which covered a selection of the Museum’s permanent exhibitions. None of us had been to the 
Museum since its expansion and modernisation, and all were most impressed by how beautifully it has been done. 
Exhibitions span a total of five levels, and cover a wide range of subjects including stories of the Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander peoples of WA; Treasures of WA (who will forget Otto the 120 year old blue whale skeleton?); 
Innovations from very creative minds; Reflections which celebrate the diverse communities of our State; Origins 
where we could explore the foundations of the universe and life on earth (those chunks of meteorites certainly 
provide food for thought!); and Connections, a section that explores how the historical and cultural networks connect 
us to the rest of the world. Our grateful thanks go to Jan Puddey, her Committee and those others who helped to put 
the event together. We should do it again some time! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Birthdays: none this time 
Wedding anniversaries: none this time  

Rotary anniversaries: none this time 

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917 or 9446 2917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au). Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary 

Despite the cost of living, have you noticed how it remains so popular? 

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

